
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Mary Carlson & Robert Hill (1st ser) 
Allan & Mary Alspach (2nd service) 

Andy & Jason Price (1st service) 
Mike & Sarah Scorzetti (2nd service) 

Nursery Anita Livezey & Mindy Rahn (1st shift) 
Dee Dee Good & Diane Dougherty (2nd) 

Natasha Brown & Ginger Wint (1st shift) 
Lynn Swartley & Eleanor Wallace (2nd) 

Ushers Corinne, Clara, Catie Guntz (1st ser) 
Marvin & Rachel Reinford (2nd service) 

Corinne, Clara, Catie Guntz (1st service) 
Marvin & Rachel Reinford (2nd service) 

Closing up Hal & Norma Linck - April Hal & Norma Linck - April 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

This Week at Finland 
Today, 11:45am-4:30pm - Jr. High to Arnold's go-karts & laser tag 
Today, 5:30-7pm - Families Following Christ small group in the gym and at Wint's 
Today, 6:30pm - Marvin Reinford's small group 
Tuesday, 12-12:30pm – Participate in Finland’s “Looking Up” call-in prayer line.    
    Dial (712) 432-1500 and enter access code 314597# when prompted to do so. 
Tuesday, 5:30-7:30pm - Simcha Dance Ministry Practice in Community Room 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Jared's worship team practice 
Wednesday, 6:30-8:00am - Free coffee drive-thru at the upper campus 
Wednesday, 7-8:45pm - Jr. High for grades 6, 7 and 8 
Wednesday, 7-9:00pm - Youth Group for grades 9 through 12 
Wednesday, 7-8:30pm - Men's Bible study in the book of James 
Wednesday, 7:30pm - Book Club will discuss "The First Phone Call from Heaven" 
Thursday, 6:30-9:30pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18 
 

If you consider Finland to be your home church and would like to be included in the 
church directory, we invite you to fill out a purple "Church Directory Information" sheet 
below the mailboxes and place it in the secretary's mailbox. We would be happy give 
you a church mailbox and send you our weekly email prayer requests.  

Finland Mennonite Church 
Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Pastor: Kris Wint 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor John's office hours: Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. 10am-2pm, Fri. 9am-4pm 

Pastor John's email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis 215-234-4045, Jeff Janton 215-679-7330, Marvin Reinford 215-679-8598, 

Jim Dougherty 215-679-7190, Chad Landis 215-478-2739, Jason Scheetz 267-272-8484  
Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598 

Arlin Benner 267-640-2728, Shirley Kiefer 610-369-7116  
 

The family that prays together stays together    
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Worship in Song and Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to) 

Scripture - (brown Bible 827, blue Bible 1817, blue/green Bible 2266)      Eph.1:3-8 & 4:29-31 

Sermon - "Being in Love"                                                Pastor Kris 
Sharing Time & Prayer                 Jason Scheetz - Elder in Charge      
  (If you have an announcement that needs to be made, please give it to the Elder before the service.)              
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                     Pastor 
All sermons are posted online at www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

 

* * * * * * * *  

We welcome John and Bev Ehst back to Finland after a 3-month sabbatical leave. 
Pastor John will serve as Associate Pastor on a half-time basis until Dec. 31, 2015, 
or until the Pastoral Search Committee finds another associate pastor, whichever 
comes first. Pastor John's office hours will be Wednesday 12-4pm, Thursday 
10am-2pm and Friday 9am-4pm. Any church-related emails for John should go to 
pastorjohnehst@comcast.net.  
 

 

Prayer Requests  
Mennonite Mission Network – Pray for Jane and Jerrell Ross Richer and their 4 
children who are experimenting with a ministry in which they will serve six months 
in Ecuador and six months in the U.S. sharing spiritual insights between South and 
North America. This is a joint ministry of Goshen (Indiana) College and MMN. 

  
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________ 
 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer) - First room on right in new wing next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Amy Reinford) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Mrs. Chad Landis & Cindy Paul) -Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & John Koetteritz) - Room 204 second floor hallway 

High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coat rack 
Adult class studying the book of Mark - Classroom 2 behind coat rack 
Adult class video series "Christian" by Andy Stanley - Classroom 1 on left in new hallway 
Men's Class - "The Spirit Comes" (Mark, John, Acts, 1,2,3 John) - Room G-3 in gym  

Prayer Room - Fourth room in gym for anyone with prayer needs 

Last Week’s Attendance 

First service – 190 

Second service – ? 

 

 

http://www.finlandmennonitechurch.org/


Announcements 
Saturday, April 25 - Church Spring Work Day. Please meet at the Upper Campus 
where teams will be assembled. The fun starts at 8:00am and should sadly, be over 
by noon. Action-packed events include, but are not limited to: weeding, mulching, 
hedge-trimming, and gutter cleaning. If possible, please bring along shovels, rakes, 
and other garden tools.  
 

April 29, 7:00pm - The 5th Wednesday night is "Family Night" for everyone. Come 
to participate or just to watch & enjoy fellowship at the Pine Box Derby racing night. 
 

Community Events 
April 18, 9am-3pm, "The Bible through Anabaptist Eyes: Christ at the Center", 
is a seminar on biblical interpretation this Saturday at Penn View Christian School. 
Laura Brenneman, Terry Brensinger, and Dennis Edwards will share Anabaptist 
perspectives on the Old and New Testaments. There is no charge, but donations 
for lunch will be accepted. Register at franconiaconference.org/rsvp/ or call 610-
277-1729. Sponsored by the Ministerial Committee of Franconia Conference. 
 

April 25, 7:30pm - Ted & Company will present What's Still So Funny About Money 
at Christopher Dock. This FREE performance presented by Everence (215-703-0111) 
will make you laugh and think about finances and stewardship through a lens of humor.  
 

The Christopher Dock spring drama this year is two 1-act plays. Little Women is 
a coming of age drama that follows the lives of four sisters. Agreeing to Disagree 
is a fresh twist on "The Wizard of Oz" as we know it. Performances will be on 
Thursday, April 30, Friday, May 1 & Saturday, May 2 at 7:00pm in the theater room. 
Tickets may be ordered by going to the Dock website at www.dockhs.org.  
 

May 2 (Saturday), 6:30pm - You are invited to Quakertown Christian School, 50 E. 
Paletown Road in Quakertown for a Bluegrass Gospel Concert featuring The 
Brunner Family, Sunnyside, and Willowcreek. Cost is $12.50/person. Call Kris 
Clemmer at 215-855-6566 for more information. 
 

May 3 (Sunday), 6:30pm - West Swamp Mennonite Church invites you to a benefit 
concert for their elevator fund. Enjoy an evening of Southern Gospel music by The 
Harmenaires. No tickets needed. An offering will be taken. 
 

May 16 (Saturday) - Camp Men-o-lan's annual Summerfest offers breakfast buffet, 
auctions, bake sale, kids' carnival games, concessions and much more. A green 
half sheet in your mailbox gives details on times of events and information on "The 
Great Chocolate Challenge." Extra copies available below mailboxes. 
 

Mennonite Healthcare Fellowship will meet July 19-21 in Harrisburg, PA, just 
prior to Mennonite World Conference Global Assembly. Open to students and 
those working in any healthcare field. See flyer on the Mission bulletin board or go 
to www.mennohealth/gathering. Early registration deadline is April 15.   

 

Job openings at Living Branches as of March 27 are posted on the bulletin board. 


